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THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

.  

 

“Believe in yourself and all that you are.  Know that there is something 

 inside you that is greater than any obstacle” 

 

Upcoming Events 

Dinner Meeting 
Cancelled because of Covit 

Border Restrictions 

Birthing Kit 

Assembling Day 

12th Sept 

Morning Tea 

Broadwater Village 

!5th September 10 A M  

 

 

International Conventions 

2022 5th- 29th June 

Hamburg Germany 

2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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Presidents Report 

 

Well once again our club meeting has been disrupted by the border closure!  But we can 

still move forward on projects that are important to the club by communicating via email, 

messages, and phone.  If you have any projects that you would like the club to be involved 

in, do not hesitate to send me an email, so that they can be discussed via email at this 

stage until we are able to meet again, hopefully in October!! 

During this shutdown and if you have the time, can you please phone those members who 

are maybe on their own with just a little one on one support.  

I guess you have all seen by now that our Merle Stephen has made the Dianne Leggo 

Honour List.  Merle has worked tirelessly for over 30 years, so this award is most certainly 

deserved. Congratulations Merle…. 

We are working towards nominating the Broadwater Village Ladies as a recipient of the 

Tweed Shire Council nominations for Volunteer Groups for the Australia Day Awards for next 

year.  This is being organised by the NSW members. Thank you. 

Unfortunately, I can’t say see you next Monday, but we will keep moving forward as best we 

can, and we should be able to meet in October? 

Hope to see you soon!! 

Lesley-Anne Marsh 

President 

 

No further news I am fine 

Cheers Merle 


